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Dear California Air Resource Board Members,

I urge to Board to enact and enforce an Advanced Clean Truck rule 
that requires that by 2030 *at least* 30% (preferably more) of the new trucks 
on California’s roads are all electric, zero emission vehicles.

While we are currently going through the COVID-19 crisis, we must
continue to look out for crises in the future, of which climate change
is still one despite reports of reduced emissions due to the temporary
shelter-in-place policies.

Change sometimes requires pushes from regulatory bodies to shake
up the inertia of so-called "tried and true ways." Requiring more
zero-emission cars will drive manufacturers to spend resources on
research and development, which can potentially spread away from
its direct uses. Just as the microwave oven came from radar technology,
encouraging ZEVs can spread technologies such as better batteries, which
can further encourage electric vehicles and reduce emissions. And the
future of the economy is via green-technology, not the old oil companies.

Sincerely,
Kevin
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